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Good morning, 
My name is Ryan Lapham and I reside at 69 Pulaski Rd, Chepachet.  I am writing to voice my 
opposition to the following gun bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, 
H5891.  These bills are a direct attack on our constitutional right as American citizens.  Anyone who 
is in support of these bills will be voted out in 2026. 
 
Thank you, 
Ryan 


